
 

Dudley Federation General Meeting summary – Tuesday 29th April 2025 

   
 

 Service Charges: If people feel that they are paying for a service that they aren’t receiving, they need to 
collect evidence and report it to us by 11th July. Council officers who are responsible will be invited to the 
next meeting to respond to the issues.   

 Aerial funding: There have been rumors that aerial funding is coming back, but this isn’t correct. There is 
some funding that is set to be available to high rise blocks, but the full details aren’t yet known. There 
was also a caution that whatever the funding is spent on could be subject to maintenance fees, which 
could see an increase in service charges in the long run.  

 Repairs/recharges: If anyone has issues with recharges, please send them to us and we will also invite a 
council officer to answer these issues at the next meeting.  

 Dudley Federation’s next general meeting will be on Tuesday 29th July 2025.  

 

 


